
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 9th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to the final half term of this academic year.  The children have settled well back into their 

routine of this academic year and, due to the sun finally shining, are benefitting from being able to do more 

learning outside of the classroom.  Please can we remind parents/carers to ensure that their children apply 

24-hour sun lotion before coming to school and ensure that fresh and clean water bottles along with sun 

hats are in school daily. 

We continue to work closely with the Local Authority regarding our roadmap exit strategy and we are 

currently required to fully comply with the established risk assessment until advised otherwise – therefore 

current arrangements will remain in place for the safety of our community. 

We are planning for a return to the more historical ‘normal’ timetable in September with a school start time 

of 9am and finish of 3.15pm for all school days. 

A reminder that if your child develops any of the symptoms of Covid-19, they cannot attend school until 

they have a negative PCR test or self-isolated with their entire household for 10 days. 

Guidance states that children under the age of 11 should not use the Lateral Flow Tests and displaying 

any of the following symptoms requires a PCR test. 

 a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not 

need to measure your temperature) 

 a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell 

or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

 Again – thank you for your support and understanding in these very different times. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   
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